From: Melissa Andrikopoulos

Sent: Friday, October 15, 2021 4:40 PM

To: Nicole Campbell <ncampbell @katzoffriggs.com>

Cc: Annabelle Gaiser <agaiser@smcgov.org>; Lesley Shearer <Ishearer@smcgov.org>; Lisa Aozasa
<laozasa@smcgov.org>; Amy Ow <aow@smcgov.org>

Subject: PRA Request

Good afternoon, Nicole.

We are in receipt of your request for public records, dated October 6, 2021. We have determined
that the County possesses records responsive to your request. Two responsive records are attached
to this email and will be uploaded to the site at https://planning.smcgov.org/hermosa-miramar-PR.

The Department continues to search for additional records that may be responsive to your request,
in particular, for records of communications requested. We will produce such records on a rolling
basis as they are identified and reviewed for responsiveness and exemptions.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions.

Thanks,
Melissa
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Melissa Duncan Andrikopoulos
Deputy County Counsel
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